
 
 
 

U. S.  C O M M I S S I O N  O N  C I V I L  R I G H T S 
 
 

Community Forum on  
Zoning and Fair Housing in Connecticut 

 

The Connecticut Advisory Committee to the U.S. Commission on 
Civil Rights invites the community to share their perspectives and 
experiences about housing in Connecticut. The forum is virtual and 
open to the public.  

 

When: Tuesday, Feb. 15, 2022, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. (ET) 
 

Who: Connecticut Advisory Committee to the USCCR 
 

Where:  Internet: https://bit.ly/3Go1YmT 
Phone: 1-800-360-9505; Access 2764 658 4408# 

 

The Committee is looking at whether Connecticut’s zoning practices 
contribute to it being of one of the most segregated states in the 
country. The Committee has heard from public officials and advocates 
and now wants to hear from those directly affected by these policies. 
 
The Committee invites the public to come and tell their own story 
and participants are asked to keep their comments to 5 minutes. 
Although no registration is necessary, you may sign up in advance at 
ero@usccr.gov. You may also sign up during the virtual forum.  
 

For additional information or to submit written testimony, please 
contact ero@usccr.gov. 

The U.S. Commission on Civil Rights, established by the Civil Rights Act of 1957, is the only independent, bipartisan agency charged with 
advising the President and Congress on civil rights and reporting annually on federal civil rights enforcement. Our 56 Advisory Committees  

offer a broad perspective on civil rights concerns at state and local levels. The Commission: in our 7th decade, a continuing legacy of influence 
in civil rights. For information about the Commission, please visit http://www.usccr.gov and follow us on Twitter and Facebook. 
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